
1 

    ☐ Not Public Document – Not For Public Disclosure 
    ☐ Public Document – Not Public (Or Privileged) Data Has Been Excised 
    ☒ Public Document 
 
Xcel Energy 
Docket No.: EL17-044 
Response To: SD Public Utilities 

Commission 
Data Request No. 1-4

Requestor: SD Public Utilities Commission Staff 
Date Received: October 12, 2017 
__________________________________________________________________ 
Question: 
For each company, how far are the nearest facilities to the new location? 
 
Response: 
Xcel Energy facilities are approximately 2,600’ south, however, service would need to 
traverse a railroad right-of-way. 
 
Southeastern facilities are approximately 3,960’ to the north and west of the new 
service location. 
__________________________________________________________________ 
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